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FORT ROSS INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER
NOVEMBER - DECEMBER, 1994

ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM MEMBERS OF THE BOARD

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE
by Nancy Scheiber Walton

It has been another successful and interesting
year for Fort Ross Interpretive Association,
The Board of Directors worked hard all year
long on developing a new Mission Statement
describing our objectives and goals, and on new
bylaws. When the work is finished, the bylaws
will be presented for a vote by the general
membership via this newsletter. You can look
forward to seeing them sometime next year.

Financially, the outlook looks very promising.
There has been a turn around from the sales
slump of 1992 and the sales in our Book and
Gift Shop have increased. Thank you to all
who have supported us and Fort Ross State
Park by making purchases at the shop. Thank
you especially to our hardworking staff of
volunteers and paid employees: Jaci and
Mose Hallett, Betty Cresswell, Lake Perry
Sherry Madrone all under the direction of our
capable Bookstore Manager, Lyn Kalani. For
many people the Visitors Center is their initial
interpretive contact. For some, who don't
make it down to the Fort, it is their only
interpretive contact. We appreciate such
outstanding, friendly and informative staff.

Our committees have been very busy working
on projects for the park. The Ranch Garden
Subcommittee had a fun, rewarding work day
in the Call Garden. The Ranch Committee had
a successful fund raiser for the Call House.
They raised $1,000 by raffling a Call family
1920's bowtie quilt. Work has commenced on
the foundation of the Call House. You can
look forward to another fund raiser next year
around Easter: a tour of open houses along
our coast!

The Indian Committee is planing a herb garden
that will have native plants used by the
Kashaya. The Curatorial Committee has
replaced outdated manuals and guides and has
bought appropriate archival materials to
preserve what we have. The Costume
Committee had a successful three day
workshop in October The Russian Committee
will be having a meeting in Sacramento in
November to meet with historians. Thank you
to all our hardworking committee members and
chairs.

In addition, FRIA published a Russian
Cookbook that was put together by Wendy
Platt and is now in our Book and Gift Store. A
donation box, made by Nick Lee, was placed in
the fort, for the benefit of the Interpretive
Specialists Program. John Middleton helped
organize and several of our directors were on
hand to welcome Russian Senator Vladimir
Schemeiko to Fort Ross on July 18. We helped
fund the Environmental Living Program, the
Living History Day in July, and gave $1,000 to
the state staff to use at their discretion, to
either replace the wire cages in the Kuskov
House or to make outdoor wooden tables for
the fort.

It has been a great year and I wish to thank all
who have worked hard on furthering the
interpretation of Fort Ross State Historic Park.
I am certain 1995 will bring many chances for
all who wish to volunteer their time and
expertise for the betterment of our park. I
hope to see many of you at the Annual
Members Meeting / FRIA Annual Winter
party on the 10th of December at the Visitors
Center. All are welcome. Das vedanya.
































